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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

PARIS TRIP – JANUARY 2023 - CANCELLED 
 
Please be advised that due to lack of interest we are unable to go ahead with our planned MFL trip to 
Paris, in January 2023.  
 
I do realise this will be disappointing to our students and I will endeavour to organise another trip at a 
later date.  
 
I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and please rest assured that all paid monies will be 
returned to you as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Ms N Alexiou 
HEAD OF MFL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


